
 
 
 
EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 
8-6-20 
 
Members present:  Darin Sprague, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje 
Also Present: Jamie Learman, Ben Willenberg & Josh Zimmerman 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:30 a.m. 
 
The committee met John Zimmerman to discuss his employment as the City Electrical Inspector.  
Dave Krebs informed the City he wished to retire.  The committee was all in favor of 
recommending to the Council to hire Zimmerman. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                            Darin Sprague, Chairperson 


